
The  Parish Staff 
Father Noah Waldman, Pastor 
nwaldman@fastmail.fm 
Deacon Kevin Miller 
Mrs. Shelly Tolliver, Principal 
Mrs. Tammy Hutchison, School Secretary 
Mrs. Robin Kaufman, Finance and Rectory Secretary  
Mrs. Marcia McKay,  Bulletin Editor and Rectory Secretary, 
PSR & RCIA.  If you are a new family, please call the rectory 
office  at 573-468-6101 for more information.    
 

 
Organization Presidents 

Home & School                             573-468-4423 
Liturgy, Joan Koebbe, Contact  573-468-8671 
St. Vincent de Paul Society      1-877-238-3228   #3365  
Parish Center  Rental                  573-468-6101 
Knights of Columbus Hall                     573-860-2458    
             
           
           Counseling or Help with an unwanted Pregnancy 
BirthRight                                   1-800-550-4900 
LifeLine                       573-885-3040 
Pregnancy Assistance Center      636-239-1840  
                         
                 
                CHILD ABUSE Hotline 1-800-392-3738 
               Adult Abuse & Neglect 1-800-392-0210 

 
                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                  June 22, 2025                                                                         
   The Most Holy  

        Body and Blood of Christ                             

 
Mass Schedule 

Saturday Evening  4:00 p.m. 
Sunday Morning  11:00 a.m.-(Children’s Liturgy) 
Weekdays Thursday & Friday  8: 00 a.m. 

Confessions 
                             Saturdays-3:00 PM – 3:45 PM 
                                 Thursdays after Mass  

Sacramental Preparation for Marriage 
Please contact the rectory at least 6 months prior to your 
marriage. Attending “Preparing for Christian Marriage”  
lectures or an alternate approved program is required. No 
Weddings will be performed after 1:00p.m. on Saturdays.                
   
                       Sacrament of Baptism 
Arrangements are to be made to attend Baptismal Classes 
for Parents prior to the baptism. Contact the rectory office  
to make arrangements, at 573-468-6101.   

      
  St. Vincent de Paul Society 
 
Last weekend was our monthly St.  

Vincent de Paul collection. Of course, you can  
donate anytime.  It seems our donations  are down.  
 
The week of June 9th through the 13th the rectory 
office received 18 calls for some kind of assistance.  
 Please consider making a donation because the 
need in our community is great! Thank you! 

****NEW LITURGUY SCHEDULE**** 
 
The new schedules are in the  
  vestibule on the table.  

 
If you are a Lector or a Minister please 
pick up a copy. 



WELCOME 
A warm welcome to all of you who have come to worship with us. If you are visiting, we are honored by your 
 presence. If you are interested in becoming a member, please call the rectory at 573-468-6101.  
 
                                                     Parish Website: www.stanthonysullivan.com 

  Sunday Connection 

 

    Today, the second Sunday after Pentecost, we cel-
ebrate a second solemnity, which marks our return to 
Ordinary Time. Today is the Solemnity of the Most 
Holy Body and Blood of Christ. At one time, this day 
was called Corpus Christi, Latin for “the Body of 
Christ.” In the most recent revision of the liturgy, the 
name for this day is expanded to be a more complete 
reflection of our Eucharistic theology. 
 
    The feeding of the 5,000 is the only one of Jesus' 
miracles to appear in all four Gospels. Luke places it 
between Herod's question, “Who is this about whom I 
hear such things?” and Peter's response to Jesus' 
question about who he thought Jesus was: “You are 
the Messiah of God.” In Luke the feeding is not the 
result of Jesus' compassion for the crowd but is insti-
gated by the disciples. They wanted Jesus to send the 
crowd away to town. Instead Jesus tells the disciples 
to give them some food on their own. 
 
    The passage is meant to remind us of two feedings 
in the Old Testament: the feeding of the Israelites in 
the desert and Elisha's feeding of 100 people with 20 
loaves in 2 Kings 4:42-44. It is also connected to the 
institution of the Eucharist. As in the Last Supper ac-
counts in Matthew, Mark, and Luke and in Paul's ac-
count in 1 Corinthians 11:23-24, Jesus takes bread, 
looks up to heaven, blesses the bread, breaks it, and 
then gives it to the disciples. In using this exact lan-
guage, Luke is reminding his readers that in this mira-
cle Jesus is doing more than feeding hungry people 
as God did for the Israelites and the prophet Elisha 
did as well. The bread he gives is his body, which he 
will continue to give as often as the community breaks 
bread in remembrance of him in the Eucharist. 
 

 

           
          School News 
     



  SICK LIST  May God grant them healing of soul and body 
If you have someone that you would like to  add,  please call the 
rectory.  If they are well, please let us know. 
Christina Lambing   Harvey Richards          John Cooper 
Chuck Caltry   Ronnie Schliefer           Mike Bacon 
Charlene Woodcock     Patti Day                       Aiofe Smith         
David Jost                     Don Heidenfelder         Richard Lambing 
Scott Staufenbiel           Dorothy Eftink              David Columbo 
Kayden & Jayden Eftink  Ada Puhse                 Bella Matchell 
Warren Kaemmerlen    Sr. JoAnn Kuchler         Joan Barber 
George & Barb Epple    Joanie Klinger              Vic Heidbrink                                             
Mark Woodring              Noah Ayers                  Dan Carey                     
Evalyn Day                    Doyle Stack                  Kevin Bruecker              
Angie Biel       Deanya Breeden         Dolores Farrell               
 
If someone has recovered or passed away, please call and let us 
know.  The bulletin for the weekend goes in for publication on  
Monday morning.   

Pray for our Service Personnel 
If you wish to add someone to the list please call the rectory. 

 Alec McCormick/Air Force 
Jonathan Cox/Army Reserves         Chris Carter/Air Force                             
Jacob Cargill/Air Force                             Cooper Sellars/Marines  
Mark Johnson/Marines                               Cory Garrus/Marines           
Ray Schoonveld/Marines         Bradley Rigdon/ Marines 
Mary Kate Wetzel/Marine                           Wyatt Seaton/Marines 
 Kim Hurt/Air Force Reserves            Jordan Bodi, Army                                      
Jaison Ronsick/National Guard 
Ethan Kackley/Marines                              Timmy Kloos/ Air Force 
Luke  D. Ryan/Marines                               Oliva Price/Navy  
If someone is  no longer in the Military, please let us know.  If you 
would like to add someone to  list please  call the rectory office. 
Thank you.  

               Our Thanks Offering    
                    This is the  Offertory for  June 14 & 15, 2025          
             
 
Adult Envelopes ............................................. ........$  3,395.00 
Envelopes: (97)                                                            
Electronic..............................................................$                                                                       
Loose………………………..………....…............ ..$       339.00   
 General Fund Offertory                                           3,734.00  
                                        
St. Vincent de Paul...............................................$        292.00                    
School Support……………………………………...$         35.00 
Assessment……………...………………………….$          30.00   
Ascension…………………………………………….$    1,065.00      
Cardinal Glennon…………………………………    $       310.00   
Electronic Special Collections……………………. $      ———-                                                     
                                                                      1732.00                          

                     Mass Intentions 
Monday,        June 23        
                      8:00 a.m.         NO MASS  
Tuesday,       June 24           Communion Service 
                                   Perpetual Help Devotions  
Wednesday, June 25    
       8:00 a. m          NO MASS 
 Thursday,    June 26           
       8:00 a. m.         Denny Marquart                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
Friday,          June 27     
           8:00 a.m.          Bob Klinger 
Saturday,     June 28               
       4:00 p.m.        Deceased Members of The                                                                                                                                                                                                               
                Thomeczek Family  
Sunday       June  29          
                     11:00 a. m.       Greg Rohr                                                                                                                                                                                                             
     
     
                        Lector and Minister Schedule  
 
Saturday,     June 28              
       4:00 p. m.        J Mallory 
       Ministers          K Braun, J Chlipala            
 
Sunday,       June 29     
                     11:00 a. m.       A Branson 
                     Ministers           J Lock, G Koebbe        
                      
      Servers  
 Saturday,    June 28         
       4:00 p. m.       Sean Stack & Jocelyn Roberts  
  
Sunday,       June 29          
                    11:00 a. m.       Waylon & Shelby Stark                              
              
                    Gift Bearers 
        The Ushers will be the gift bearer’s at all Masses           
 

               

  Altar Flowers & Altar Candles 
 
Altar Flowers and $55.00 in 
memory or honor of a loved one. 
Altar Candles are $10.00. Call the  
Rectory to set up a date.  

 

  
  Attention Servers 
 
 

We are in need of a Server list of who is 
available during the summer months to 
serve at funerals. 
 
Please call the rectory office if you 
would be willing to be added to a list.  
 
        Thank you  


